
Monday, August 10, 2015-08-10 

Sunil Bhalla 
Director of Infrastructure 
Surf Coast Shire 

Dear Mr Bhalla, 

Please find attached an additional page of signatures from homeowners in 
Aireys Inlet. 

These three signatories are opposed to the sealing of Aireys Street as 
outlined in a letter from the shire. 

The petition totally opposes a bitumen surface. 

The home owners believe that any changes will attract more traffic as a 
bitumen surface is an indication our dead-end street serves more than local 
traffic and does in fact lead somewhere, it will increase traffic speed because 
drivers will be able to travel faster with a smoother, hard surface and it will 
destroy the precious rural/coastal amenity that a gravel road is an integral part 
of. 

These signatures should be added to the first part of this petition that was 
sent to you on August 2 and which your officers have. 

Bob Osburn 

 

(petition100815) 



We, the undersigned, petition Surf Coast Shire Council to leave in place the 
gravel surface on Aireys Street between the Great Ocean Road and Sandy 
Gully. This petition opposes a bitumen surface and other works. We believe 
any changes will attract more traffic, increase vehicle speeds and destroy the 
rural coastal ambience enjoyed by residents. 
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